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Ladywell East 

 Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel:  01506 442172 

e-mail:   cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk 

 
29th May 2019 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

All pupils from Cedarbank@DCHS are going to the Low Port Centre, Linlithgow on Wednesday 5th June. Pupils will be take part 

in one of 3 activities: 

 

- Orienteering 

 

- Bushcraft skills 

 

- Canoeing (must be water confident) 

 

All equipment will be provided, including buoyancy aids for canoeing. These activities will be led by instructors from Low Port. 

 

Pupils should wear clothing that they do not mind getting wet / dirty and (in the case of canoeing in particular) a change of 

clothes. 20p for lockers is useful for storage of personal kit during the session. 

 

Pupils will be transported to and from Linlithgow by Minibus driven by Cedarbank school staff. Activities will run from 9.30 until 

12.30. 

 

We will have lunch before returning to DCHS around 2pm. 

 

Please indicate your child’s preferences below and return to N da Silva by Tuesday 4th June with the attached consent form and 

Code of Conduct. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Nicola da Silva 

 

PT Senior Phase 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: ______________________________________________ 

 

Activities 

 

1st choice: _________________________________________________ 

 

2nd choice: _________________________________________________ 

 

3rd choice: _________________________________________________ 

 

Please choose 

 

I will provide a home packed lunch / please provide a school packed lunch 
                                                                                                                      @CedarbankSchool 


